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July 14, 2017 
 
Dear Dairy Exhibitor, 
 
It’s almost county fair time!  This letter is being sent to all dairy exhibitors regarding the number 
of animals being brought to the fair.  Knowing how many animals will be exhibited ahead of 
time will help us determine housing arrangements for your animals in the barn.  Please take a 
minute to let us know how many dairy animals you will be showing this year.   
 
You will need to give a count for dairy animals in each of the following categories: cows, 
yearlings and calves. Please call (920-598-0710), text (920-598-0710), or email 
(ehbuhrandt711@yahoo.com) Dairy Superintendent Erin Buhrandt or call (920-598-0771) 
Dairy Superintendent Kay Naparalla by August 1, 2017 with your animal information.  Any 
information given after August 1, will not guarantee the appropriate stall dimensions for your 
animals brought to the fair.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact either Dairy Superintendent Erin Buhrandt (920-598-
0710) or Kay Naparalla (920-589-0771). 
 
See you all in a few weeks! 
 
 

 
 


